
Brett Stanciu <zoning@greensborovt.gov>

Letter of support for Calcagni request
2 messages

Becky Arnold <beckyparnold@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 5, 2024 at 8:19 PM
To: Zoning Administrator <zoning@greensborovt.org>, Robert Calcagni <robertcalcagni@gmail.com>, Stew Arnold
<stewarnold@hotmail.com>

Hi Brett,

We are aware of the application submitted by Robert and Carol Calcagni to the Greensboro, Vermont 
Development Review Board to repurpose their garage into additional family living space and understand
it is intended for family use. We understand that the garage will remain the same size and appearance. 
We support this application, and feel their plan fits with the character of the neighborhood.
Becky and Stew Arnold

Brett Stanciu <zoning@greensborovt.gov> Fri, Sep 6, 2024 at 7:16 AM
Draft To: Becky Arnold <beckyparnold@gmail.com>
Cc: Zoning Administrator <zoning@greensborovt.org>, Robert Calcagni <robertcalcagni@gmail.com>, Stew Arnold
<stewarnold@hotmail.com>
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